
The FenHil News 

‘Respect, Honesty, Kindness and Collaboration’ 

10th January 2020  

Website: www.fenstanton-hilton.eschools.co.uk      Twitter: @Fenhilp     PTA Twitter: @FenHilPTA

Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA News 

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas 
break. PTA is just starting to get back into the swing of it 
all and we kick off with our first meeting of the new year 
on Monday, 13th January, where we’ll be planning this 
term’s fun and activities. Everyone is welcome to join us: 
7 pm at school. Look out for the term’s diary dates in 
next week’s PTA News. 

Lost Property 

At the end of last term, staff sorted out the lost property 

and redistributed the named items. Unfortunately we 

still have several unsightly bags in the foyer that will be 

donated to charity if not claimed by the end of January. 

Please come in and have a look if you feel there is 

something missing from your child’s uniform collection.  

Can you Help? 

Three of our Year 3s are completing the following task. 

The office can collect any donations and pass them to 

the girls. Please donate by 31st January 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact the School 

We welcome feedback and will always listen to your 

point of view. There are many ways in which you can do 

this: Catch me or Mrs Cooper on the gate each morning, 

talk to your child’s class teacher or phone the office if 

you want to speak to a member of staff urgently and one 

of us can ring you back.  

You may also contact staff via email if you wish to talk to 

them at any stage, please be aware that they will reply 

within working hours and never at weekends.  

Email address Nature of 
contact 

office@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 
 
 

Admin, dates, 
events, general 

queries 

head@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Mrs Worth  

Leadership 
enquiries 

lcooper@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk  
 
Mrs Cooper 

Enquires or 
concerns about 

key stage 2 
children (years 

3,4,5 and 6) 

Mrs Sumner  
(currently unavailable, please send to 
head@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk) 

Enquiries or 
concerns about 

children in 
Years 1 and 2 

nthompson@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 
and kperry@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Mrs Thompson and Mrs Perry 

Enquiries  or 
concerns about 

Reception 
children 

mbyrne@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk  
 
Mrs Byrne 

SEND enquiries 

And finally…. 

Happy New Year to you all, school has an exciting vibe 

about it and the children have come back ready to learn 

having had a good break. Enjoy your weekend with your 

families.  

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth 

Headteacher 
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